
Dear members of the House Committee on Energy and the Environment, 
 
My personal story is one of severe asthma after a chemical exposure in the 1990's.  I now know how it 
feels to struggle to breathe, and to suffer bone loss from the side effects of asthma medications.  I am 
writing in support of HB 4002, to fund DEQ's Cleaner Air Oregon program.  Please, make this a 
priority.  Every citizen of this state deserves clean air. 
 
Sincerely, 
Patricia Armstrong 
Yachats, Oregon 
 


